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As the proud grandchild of an immigrant, I believe that migration is a beautiful and necessary part of human existence. 
Immigrants in Rhode Island bring so much light, joy, intelligence, innovation, and love to our communities. I believe 
wholeheartedly that Rhode Island needs to follow the lead of other states and end all contracts with ICE. Immigrant 
detention is a despicable, disgusting practice that has no place in RI. People should be able to figure out their 
immigration situation at home with their families rather than in torturous prisons such as the Wyatt. End ICE contracts in 
Rhode Island and protect immigrant families. We will remember the choice each of you make. 
 
Eilish Wilder  
59 Ivan Street 
Providence, RI 02904 


